
HB 2479 -- DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES PERMITS

SPONSOR: Pietzman

This bill specifies that the Department of Natural Resources must
allow a permit applicant to use the least expensive design option
to meet any environmental standard if the applicant provides proof
the option meets all other permit requirements.


